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From: Kuber, Kimberly A - DNR
To: Adler, Shelby T - DNR
Subject: NZMS
Date: Sunday, May 12, 2024 6:28:54 PM


Hey Shelby,


I was fishing on Trout Creek this weekend. I think I found some NZMS and collected some
specimens. Do you want me to have them verified by Jeff Dimick? I’ll put together an email
with pictures and a location tomorrow.


Thanks,
Kim
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